
BOWSMAN SCHOOL JUNE 

NEWSLETTER 
 

 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

I would like to thank all students, parents, guardians and staff for all their 

efforts and adaptations, this past school year. You have been flexible, 

cooperative and responsive with all of the numerous rules, regulations and guidelines that have 

been implemented through COVID. I know that it has been very trying for many people and you 

have adapted with acceptance and understanding through each and every change that was made. 

I want to wish everyone a fantastic summer! I hope that everyone is able to take a break and 

enjoy some of the many outdoor opportunities our Valley has to offer! 

Mrs. Shevernoha 

 
 

EDWIN LAPTOPS and OTHER SCHOOL TECHNOLOGY DEVICES  

ARE DUE JUNE 15th 

 

Please take the time to go through your homes to look for missing textbooks, 

novel, etc.   Lost books will be charged to the students. 

 

All Edwin laptops and any other school-owned technology device must be 

returned to the school by June 15th.  Any lost, missing, or damaged devices will 

be charged to the student. 

 

Thank You. 
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KINDERGARTEN NEWS 

 

Mrs. Pierrepont would like to congratulate her Kindergarten students for a great year.  Good 

Luck and have fun in grade 1.   

 

Congratulations to:  Alexis Flett, Ella Pierrepont, Gemma Smith, Soren Torfason and Jasper 

Wyatt. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GOOD LUCK TO OUR GRADE 8 STUDENTS  

 

We will be saying good-bye to our Grade 8 class. Good 

luck in all your future plans. 

 

Congratulations to the following students: 

 

Constance Brass, Iris Brass, Damon Cote, Nevaeh 

McFadyen, Levi O’Neill, Ameliah Quill-Spence, Karli-Rose Reeves, 

Damien Stevens, Gregory Stevens, Chae Tucker and Harland Wyatt. 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL RESUMES ON THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 9TH 

 


